
Club Managers Message 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

On behalf of all of us at the club, I would like to welcome you to Harbour Plaza Golf Club and we are all looking 

forward to a fantastic fall golf season with many new friends.  Even with the generational rains that we have 

experienced in 2024 we have managed to get our golf course in great shape for the golf season and we expect a 

beautiful next 7-8 months to enjoy a pristine golf course.  Having rebuilt all of our drainage catch basins in our 

2023 renovation period has paid huge dividends for our course. 

 

We are pleased to announce that our Club Championship is back and is scheduled for November 2nd-3rd.  As 

always, our event team has put together a tremendous event and we can expect a sold-out event.  The golf course 

will be perfect with our green speeds between 10.5-11 on the stimpmeter and perfect weather.  We absolutely look 

forward to hosting you for another memorable Championship Weekend! 

 

Our Couples Club Championship is scheduled for December 7th and is certain to sell out, so please register early! 

 

As we get busier this fall, we would like to remind our members that one-some and two-some’s may be restricted 

based on our daily operational needs and that we may ask you to pair together with other singles in order to make 

the golf course flow smoothly for everyone.  Please honor our starters and marshal’s requests and understand it for 

the benefit of the entire course for this to happen.  Thanks in advance for your understanding. 

 

With Best Regards 

Tim 


